British Phycological Society

Editor of The Phycologist Report Winter Meeting January 5th 2022

Thank you to all the contributors to The Phycologist to date. A reminder that the deadline for the Spring 2022 issue is the 1st of March. This will be *strictly enforced* for this issue as the editor (Amanda Burson) is due to give birth on the 13th of March! Therefore, any submissions after the 1st of March will be included in the Autumn issue. Please note for BPS studentships and bursary payments a completed report for The Phycologist is required, so get them in early! Please remember to send images as separate files (ideally jpgs) to the text of the reports as this improves the resolution of your fantastic research pictures.